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From: Jay Reynolds

To: Mike Nugent

Date: Wed, Aug 7, 2002 2:12 PM
Subject: 92 West Shore Drive

As just discussed, | have reviewed the site plan, and it's approvable for the septic design only. Please consider this my DRC signoff for this.

This does not apply to the building permit application. This has a number of issues, zoning setbacks, use, shoreland buffering, etc.,
so at this time, | do not reccommend the issuance of a building permit.

The wedding should "go a little smoother" now..................
Jay

CC: Marge Schmuckal; Sarah Hopkins



